Appendix

EXTRACT FROM THE MINUTES OF SOCIAL SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

13th JUNE 2001

A Member reiterated an opinion expressed at the meeting on 14 March 2001 that:-

· Although managers of Recreation Centres had not met income targets, this was attributable not to poor performance but to the targets being unrealistically high.

· As the Cabinet’s decision to establish a Leisure Trust was based upon these figures, the decision was flawed.

· The Recreation Centres were still showing a large increase in attendances.

AGREED:
THAT the Director of Corporate Services arrange for the abovementioned opinion to be communicated to the Cabinet.

